May 24, 1979

Dear Way Corps:

God bless and greetings to you in the wonderful name of Jesus Christ, our living
lord and savior.

Seeing you in the different areas on the field and hearing from you has been
exciting and the fellowship sweet. You are a success before God when you are
faithful.

An idea has been working in my heart that I would like to get started among our
Corps. I want a sharing by you--an honest and truthful account of your life.

It should be systematically laid out, from your birth to the time you entered
The Way Corps training. Entitle your sharing "The Way For Me: From Birth to
the Corps." I want the where, what, who, when, why and how regarding every
major decision point in your life from birth that brought you to the point of
entering The Way Corps. For example: I got into sex in the sixth grade; I
started drugs when I was 12; I robbed the local liquor store; I was in the
Baptist Church; my basketball coach taught me something that changed my life.
Paint the picture of what you were in, and vividly relate how you were delivered.

Also, for you Corps grads who were for awhile outside the Cofps household but
have now come back into our household, I want those facts in addition.

What is needed are the facts concerning your life because this could be tremen-
dous in getting to people's hearts. These sharings would be a witness to the
world that the deliverance of the Book of Acts is happening NOW. The information
you send me will be confidential unless you give me permission to use it.

Look at Paul's 1life in Acts 9:1-31; 26:1-18; Philippians 3:4-14. He profitably
referred to his life and deliverance several times.

Have your sharings sent to The Way College of Emporia in typed form by our

37th Anniversary on October 7, 1979. I have assigned Marcia Faulk to coordinate
the work. Send your papers to her at the college and include your name, address
and phone number.

This is my heart, so help me make it happen. The Corps is prayerfully on my heart
and mind day and night. Hold it high! I love you.

Sincerely,
In His service,

Victor Paul Wierwille
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